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Celebrating Remote Learning 

I wanted to take this opportunity to share with you some of the wonderful learning that has been taking 

place across both primary and secondary. Apologies that I am unable to share all of the examples I have 

been sent by you. 

Below, those in our childcare provision sending a message to everyone who drives down the Hunston Road 

- ‘Keep on Smiling!’ 

 

       Primary Craft Project               GCSE Media Studies work                Year 7 French work 

        


